
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          NEWS FLASH      

    
 

New Member of Team 
We are delighted to announce we have a new Young Persons Program Coordinator called Taite, who will be 
joining us on Monday 14th May.  Please feel free to come and say hello. 
 

Volunteer Long Service Lunch 
It’s coming up to this year’s Long Service Awards and we are really excited about it!  It will be on Tuesday 5th 
June at 12pm.  David Wherrett, Director of Workforce and all the Voluntary Services team would love for you to 
come along and celebrate the contribution all our volunteers make in improving the experience of our patients 
and visitors.  Places are on a first come first served basis, so if you would like to come please email 
volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk.  The invitation is attached to this email.   
 

Magazine Donations 
We are getting low on magazines for the clinics and wards.  If you have any that are in good condition and less 
than 6 months old we would be very happy to give them a new home for you.   
 

Construction Works on EAU2 & EAU4 
Just a reminder to everyone that the construction work on EAU2 and EAU4 is continuing and plans to be 
finished on the 15th of June with the new areas being clinically operational on the 20th June.  
 

 

Smoking Signage 
Karen Frost from Hotel Services has confirmed that some of the no smoking signs have gone missing.  Karen and 
her team are currently working with Communications to revamp the signs with a re-launch.  Hopefully the signs 
will be up very soon. 
 

Volunteer Survey  
We would like to collect your valuable feedback on how well you think we are performing as a Volunteer 

Service, so that we can improve our offer to both new and current volunteers. Please complete this simple and 

very short survey. Your replies are anonymous so you can give an honest account.  Please use this link to Bristol 

Online Survey.  The survey will close down on 30th June 2018 – so please make your submissions before then.  

Many thanks for your continued support https://addenbrookes.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/volunteer-satisfaction-

survey-spring-2018 
 

Ward Relocation 
On Tuesday 15th May C3 will be relocating to J3 and PICU will follow on Wednesday 16th May. 

 Volunteering Opportunities 
Please let us know if you’d like more information by emailing volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  

 ACTIVE volunteer 

 Clinics and Units    

 Library 

 Ward volunteers 

11 May 2018 

Dates for the Diary – Coming up….. 
Grief and Loss    Tuesday 15 May         10:00 – 12:00 
Be Disability Confident   Wednesday 23 May    09:00 – 15:00 
Volunteer Celebration Lunch  Tuesday 5 June  12.00 – 15.00 
 
Please let us know if you’d like to attend or more information by emailing volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  
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